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On behalf of the residents of Ward 4, I would like to express my sincerest 
congratulations to honorees of this year’s Total Sunshine, Inc. School Grade 
Rewards Ceremony. I cannot put into words just how proud I am of the 
Valedictorians and Salutatorians who are being recognized this year. 
 
Graduates, you are our best and brightest. I have no doubts of the immense 
heights you will soon reach. I hope you will continue to work hard and aim 
for excellence in everything you do. 
 
I’d also like to acknowledge the continued efforts of Total Sunshine, Inc. in 
recognizing the finest students in the District year after year. Thank you for 
doing everything you can to prove to our graduates that hard work does pay 
off. 
 

Graduates, once more, congratulations on your success. I wish you good luck 
in all future endeavors. Please know that in me, you will always have a friend 
on the Council of the District of Columbia.  
 
Respectfully yours, 

 
 
 
Brandon T. Todd 

Councilmember, Ward 4 


